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Miller, Alisa

From: Christine.Fountain@sfgov.org
Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2013 2:34 PM
Subject: Re: FW: Referral: BOS File No. 130673

Alisa, 
  
The SFPD does not have any issues/concerns regarding this proposed change. 
  
Thank you. 
 
Christine Fountain  
San Francisco Police Department 
Office of the Chief of Police 
850 Bryant Street, Room 525 
San Francisco CA 94103 
Tel: (415) 734-3633 
Fax: (415) 553-1554 
Email: christine.fountain@sfgov.org 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication and its contents may contain confidential and/or legally 
privileged information. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s). Unauthorized interception, 
review, use or disclosure is prohibited and may violate applicable laws, including the Electronic 
Communications Privacy Act. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and destroy 
all copies of the communication. 
 
 

From: Miller, Alisa  
Sent: Wednesday, July 03, 2013 11:22 AM 
To: Nuru, Mohammed; Storrs, Bruce; ed.reiskin@sfmta.com; Suhr, Greg; Hayes-White, Joanne 
Cc: Rivera, Javier; Lee, Frank; Breen, Kate; Martinsen, Janet; Christine.Fountain@sfgov.org; Alves, Kelly 
Subject: Referral: BOS File No. 130673 

 

Attached is a referral for BOS File No. 130673 (Naming Stairway at Carolina Street, Jack Balestreri Way), which is being 
sent to your department for review and recommendation since it establishes a stairway name. 
 
Please forward your department’s response to me for inclusion with the file.  Thank you. 
 

Alisa Miller 
Assistant Clerk 
Board of Supervisors 
City and County of San Francisco 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, City Hall, Room 244 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
(415) 554-4447 | (415) 554-7714 fax 
alisa.miller@sfgov.org | www.sfbos.org 
 
Complete a Board of Supervisors Customer Satisfaction form by clicking HERE. 
 
 
 
[attachment "130673 Street Name Change.pdf" removed by Christine Fountain/SFPD/SFGOV] 
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